
 

 

UNITED S TATES 

CONSUMER PRODUCT SAFET Y COMMISSION 
4330 EAS T WES T HIGHWAY 

BETHESDA , MD 20814 

CO M M I S S I ON E R  P E T E R  A .  F E L D M AN  
 

STATEMENT OF COMMISSIONER PETER A. FELDMAN  
ON BUFFALO GAMES, LLC, WATER BEADS RECALL 

 
SEPTEMBER 14, 2023 

 
 
Today, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission announced a recall of the Buffalo Games 
Chuckle and Roar Ultimate Water Beads Activity Kit. While this is the Commission’s first water 
beads recall, similar products remain available across a variety of retail platforms. In May, the 
Commission received testimony about the unique obstruction hazard this product category may 
present to children. The Commission will be monitoring this class of products and will weigh all 
available actions it can take to protect consumers. 
 
 


